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Teen Film Fest highlights teen talent 
Greenwood Public Library announces 9th Annual teen film fest 

 
The 9th Annual Teen Film Festival will take place on Wednesday, May 2, 2018 at Greenwood Public Library.  The Teen 

Film Festival was created to highlight the talents of student filmmakers, introduce teens to new technology, and to 

award creativity and encourage further study in the arts.  "We believe this event is an excellent way to highlight the 

passion and talents of student filmmakers, providing them with a creative outlet and the opportunity to 

explore the arts in an exciting way," event coordinator Emily Ellis stated. 

Students in grades 9-12 are welcome to submit a film of their choice that fits into one of four categories: documentary, 

feature film, music video, or book trailer.  The festival winner will receive a $400 cash prize, while four honorable 

mentions will receive an award of $125.  Entries may be submitted through Monday, April 23rd. 

The program is offered free of charge and sponsored by Greenwood Public Library and the Johnson County 

Public Library.  For festival guidelines and other information, please visit the Teen Film Festival webpage 

http://www.greenwoodlibrary.us/teenfilmfestival. 

About Greenwood Public Library 
In the heart of Old Town Greenwood, Greenwood Public Library actively enriches lives, promotes discovery, 
and fosters personal growth.  GPL’s newest campaign is aimed at creating a renewed excitement for reading in 
the Greenwood community. 
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